
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

St. Margaret’s School PTA 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 
Friday 26th November 

3pm-5pm 
Stall Holders Wanted! 

 
We are looking for creative and exciting stallholders for our School Christmas Fayre 

A perfect opportunity to sell Christmas crafts and gifts 

The Christmas Fayre will be held outside, weather permitting 
£10.00 for a table 

 
Please contact the PTA team to reserve a stall.  

We look forward to hearing from you! 
pta@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk 

 

 


